
To whom it may concern: 
 
We are proposing to demolish both of the existing structures and split current lot into two 
compliant lots within the Town of Paradise Valley. Both homes will be tied into existing utility 
services (including sewer), all of which have provided ‘will serve’ letters. Proper engineering and 
planning will be done to accommodate the site conditions. 
 
 
 


